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Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: April 13, 2023

Subject: Water Tank Maintenance Annual Fees

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends the City Council approve the authorization for payment
to Utility Services Company for the maintenance on Pecan Street water
tank. This payment allows for the Utility Department to have inspections
and repairs performed each year. This is a budgeted item totaling
$15,509.53.

BACKGROUND:

The city uses Utility Services Company to conduct our required annual
maintenance for our water tank to stay in compliance with our drinking
water permit.



